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From: George Stevens <gstevenscommercial@gmail.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, August 11, 2020 1:16 PM
To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov>
Subject: Icebreaker - OPSB Case No. 16-1871-EL-BGN
 
Dear Chairman Sam Randazzo and Ohio Power Sitting Board,
 
On July 29, 2020 members of the Ohio General Assembly from Northeast Ohio wrote a letter to
object to recent Order in the Icebreaker case.  
 
Is strongly object to their position and to this Project.  This project if run at nighttime poses a
significant risk to wildlife, birds and migration if they operate in location as planned. 
 
In addition, the project will be an eyesore for the shores of Lake Erie and the residents of population
centers of Lakewood and Rocky River who will be impacted the most.  It is easy for the members of
the Ohio General Assembly who do not reside or have to look at the wind farm on a daily basis to
support the project.  This is a NIMBY objection.
 
Thank you for listening and your consideration.
 
Kindest regards,
George Stevens
17883 Lake Road, Lakewood, Ohio
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